
Public Notice from the Long Beach Public Library 

House Bill 1315 (MS Code 39-3-25) 

 

Effective July 1, 2023, and to comply with House Bill 1315 (MS Code 39-3-25), the Long Beach Public 

Library will be making the necessary changes to juvenile card access for certain databases acquired by 

funding through or by the state of Mississippi or the City of Long Beach. 

For Tumblebooks, our juvenile patrons can login to the eBook database using their library card number 

and phone number assigned to their account via the online card catalog electronic resources tab or the 

library’s main website. 

Ebooks and audiobooks can be checked out through Boundless by using the links found on the library’s 

website.  Adult users can login to Boundless by clicking on the blue Boundless button.  Child and Teen 

users can login to Boundless by clicking on the white Boundless button. 

MAGNOLIA will have separate access codes for our juvenile patrons (those under 18) and adult patrons.  

Please call the local library for those access codes. 

If there are any questions regarding these changes, please contact our director at the following: 

dsaucier@longbeach.lib.ms.us .  You can also call 228-863-0711. 
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